
GSHPA Cookie Booth Guidelines 

 

• All cookie booths must be approved in Smart Cookies prior to your scheduled 
booth. 

• Two unrelated adults and at least two Girl Scouts must be present for the 
duration of your cookie booth. At least one adult must be registered and 
background checked. 

• Juliettes can host a cookie booth with their parent/caregiver. 
• Girl Scouts must wear Girl Scout attire. 
• Your troop number must be visible either on the Girl Scout Vest or displayed 

on your table. Juliettes should display something that indicates they are a 
Juliette or Individually Registered Girl Scout. 

• Prices of cookies must be on display.  
• Siblings and other non-Girl Scouts should not be in attendance. 
• Gift of Caring should be promoted to increase sales. 
• Be courteous and do not block ATM machines or doorways to businesses. 
• Follow the proper adult-Girl Scout ratio. 
•    Nicotine products (including vaping and smokeless tobacco) are not permitted 

within view of the cookie booth or Girl Scouts.  
•    For sanitary reasons, food and beverage should not be consumed at the booth 

or stored near the cookies. Please step away from the booth to consume these 
products. 

•    Remember to use appropriate language at all times. 
•    Booth setup and breakdown should occur no more than five (5) minutes 

before the start or end of your scheduled booth time. Prepare for a quick 
turnover if another troop is scheduled after yours. 

•    Be sure to remove all garbage and empty cookies cases upon leaving.  
 


